Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• Sorensen's Resort in Hope Valley is mentioned in the November issue of *Sunset* magazine that features cabins that are worth staying in.

- The Cancer League of South Lake Tahoe will begin its See's Candy sales the week before Thanksgiving. The storefront is near Starbucks at the Y in the Raley's center.
- Richard J. Burton is retiring from Placer County after 30 years of public service. He has been the public health officer for the last 17 years and has also served as director of the Health and Human Services Department for the past 10 years.
- Lake Tahoe Community College and Lake Tahoe Unified School District boards of trustees are planning a joint meeting Feb. 11 to review and discuss progress, relevant research, and future programs.